Sherman Oaks
Neighborhood Councll

MINUTES
Sherman Oaks Neighborhood Council
Public Safety Committee
March 2nd 2011

Present: Janet Richmond, Pat Davenport, Anthony St. John
Absent: Alan Taylor, Jay Beeber, Jeff Berk, Max Calne

Information was provided to Janet Richmond regarding a neighborhood dispute over noise. She
was referred to the City Attorney's Office of Mediation and SLO Lucas Hamilton of LAPD for help
with resolution.

Anthony reports on funds raised by Westfield Mall Corp., Notre Dame High School, CD2 and
Sherman Oaks Neighborhood Council to provide mitigation of speeders in school zones.
Brighter, newer school zone signs have been installed near Notre Dame High School. Speed
trailers will be positioned to provide a digital read out of speeds as well as store data on traffic
speeds along Riverside Drive and Woodman. These trailers will rotate positions. Trees will be
trimmed in Spring that obsure School Zone signs along Woodman Ave. South.

Pat Davenport reports on Commission to be named by Councilmember Krekorian to study
pedestrian safety and to make recommendations.

Anthony will visit State Assemblyman Mike Furer in Sacramento to discuss ways to make
LADOT and State Highway Regulations more responsive to the ditinct needs and desires of the
community in which these regulations will be implemented. Anthony will discuss with Council
Deputy Damian Carroll who was involved in this issue when Councilmember Krekorian wqgs in
the State Assembly.

Adjounment: 9PM



